
 

 

 
 

May 10, 2017 
 
 
 
Sara Ullman 
City of Aurora, Planning and Development Services 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Suite 2300 
Aurora, CO 80012 
 
RE: Murphy Creek Self Storage – Conditional Use, Site Plan Amendment  

Application Number: DA-1250-38 
Case Numbers:  2011-6012; 2017-3002-00 

 
Dear Ms. Ullman: 
 
In response to initial community input about the proposed site plan amendment, MCSS, LLC is in the 
process of collecting supplemental data and information.  The applicant also seeks to engage the 
community further in conversations about potential design solutions to stated concerns.  While the 
application remains active, a formal response to the staff comments is expected in the coming months. 
 
Thank you for your time and high level of professionalism. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Nanci Kerr 
President 

 
 


